
       Cal/VPP Advantages:
Recognition by Peers, state
& local governments
Increased employee
involvement
Improved quality of
products & productivity
Improved partnership with
government
Reduction in injuries &
illnesses
Exemption from routine
Cal/OSHA programmed
inspections

July 10
8am-5pm        Topics Will Include:

Cal/VPP Program Overview
Management Commitment
Employee Involvement 
Onsite Evaluation
Preparation 
Common Trends
Root Cause Analysis
Leading Indicators
Maintaining Continuous
Improvement 

         
3909 Bradshaw Rd  
Sacramento CA 95827

CAL/VPP 
2024

We are pleased to announce that the Safety Center in
Sacramento, California will be hosting a free Cal/VPP
workshop on July 10th, 2024. Cal/Star sites’ representatives
and Cal/OSHA VPP consultants will provide valuable insights
and information to enhance your Cal/VPP experience. It
promises to be an engaging and educational event that will
greatly benefit all participants.

Due to limited space, you are encouraged to RSVP via email
at calvpp@dir.ca.gov no later than 5:00 pm on Friday, June
10th, 2024. 

When you respond, please include the following information:

Full name:
Title:
Company name & location:

We are eagerly looking forward to this workshop and the
opportunity to network and collaborate with all attendees. 

WORKSHOP


